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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 651 total 
 Kindergarten:  79 
 First Grade:     78 
 Second Grade: 68 
 Third Grade:    68 
 Fourth Grade:  74 
 Fifth Grade:     68 
 Sixth Grade:    78 
 Seventh Grade: 63 
 Eighth Grade: 75 

 
Student Highlights: 
  October 28- 31 was our Anti bullying – Spirit Week.  We had dress up 
days every day.  We had a great anti-bullying assembly.  Several students created a 
dance.  We had our annual powdertuff volleyball game.  This is where the 8th grade 
football players play the 8th grade volleyball players in a game of volleyball.  It is always 
entertaining to see what kind of “uniform” the 8th grade boys will wear to this event.   
 Our first Tutu day will be held on November 13, 2013. 
  

What’s New: 
 FCS is a part of the Pilot program of ODE’s School Support Teams .  This is a 
team of 3 outside administrators that come and meet with a team of 3 teachers, myself 
and our Leadership coach.  They take a look at our data, our CAP (Comprehensive 
Achievement Plan),  and work on making positive changes to teaching at FCS.  We had 
our first meeting on October 30, 2013.  This meeting went very well. 
 All staff K-12 that teach mathematics were involved in a full day inservice on 
November 1, 2013.  We have begun to shore up our core teaching in the area of 
mathematics.  This will help to get students learning the 8 Essential Math practices. 
 
 
  


